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FROM THE DESK OF THE TEACHER-IN-CHARGE     

                                  It’s a pleasure to speak the truth, as I feel,              
                                      that  I  have a family of  high  heritage and quality. 
In writing a few words as the Teacher-in-charge of this prestigious 
institution, I cordially welcome our beloved students, respected guardians, 
honoured ex-staff members & the alumni including the rest of the 
stakeholders of the society. I appeal to all of them to remain active 
components of our prestigious institution and feel free to provide necessary 
advice & suggestions for us to steadfastly pursue our goal for excellence. I 
would like to convey the message to the existing Teaching and Non-
Teaching staff members including Library staffs and the members of the 
Students’ Union of our institution, that we should continue our 
commitment of enhancing the standard of academic & extra-curricular 
activities. On behalf of the Governing Body of the Netaji Nagar College, I 
deeply acknowledge the active cooperation of all the concerned authorities 
including the University of Calcutta, Government of West Bengal & 
University Grant Commission.  
As we step into this new academic year, filled with hope and dreams of 
scaling new heights, I wish to reiterate the fact that the purpose of 
education is to teach our children to think and develop a capacity to reason 
out facts. Therefore, 0ur aim is to guide our students to achieve whatever 
goals they may have in their minds, so that we may be able to discover the 
particular touch of genius in each one of them. 
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